Elaine Henley

From:

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 1:39 PM

To: CityClerk

Subject: 130 Gower Street Discretionary Use Application
City Clerk-

Dear Sir/Madam-

| am writing from a Duckworth Street East business. My main concern in this application would be its effect on parking.
The parking on Duckworth Street east has been an ongoing problem still needing a solution. Employees of Duckworth
Street east have nowhere to park in the vicinity and rely on the few parking spots that exist on Gower Street and nearby
backstreets. Losing more parking would be another burden on existing Duckworth Street businesses. Will there be
delivery and pickup trucks needing parking in the area? What would be the work vehicle traffic pattern? What would be
the overall impact on parking? Again, we cannot afford to lose more parking for a home-based business.

Thank you for your consideration.





